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Please ban scrubbers. I support this amendment because I do not want toxic-laden waste water
dumped into the ocean.

For many years I have been concerned about the pollution that cruise ships emit into ocean waters.
In fact I have avoided taking cruises because the entire operation is so damaging to marine
environments. This would be a good time for cruise companies get creative about ways to run a
clean operation. It would be wonderful for people to be able to enjoy a cruise without contributing
to damage to the ocean.


